
 

Mark Wheeler        8 February 2022 

District Governor 9940 

 

Wellington Children’s Hospital: Raffle 

 

Dear D9940 Presidents and Club members, 

 

As you are aware, District 9940 made the commitment to furnish the two 

Whānau Rooms in the new Wellington Region Children’s Hospital. Proudly, we 

are almost there in meeting our target! 

Our funds will go towards some of the design for the rooms, equipping the 

kitchen, dining, lounge and play areas. Through our committed support and 

effort, the Wellington Hospital has decided to name these rooms ‘The Rotary 

Whanau Rooms’. 

We’re planning one last push to put us well and truly over the line with our 

$400,000 goal! 

Thanks to the Rotary Club of Hutt City, who have organized a car raffle, we 

could see our goal met with an anticipated net of $80,000 to $90,000. There are 

some amazing additional prizes. 

To achieve this goal, we are reaching out to each Club across the district. It is 

intended that Club’s be issued with a number of raffle books that aligns to the 

percentage membership within their club e.g. a Club of 30 members will be 

allocated 21 books. Each raffle book contains 10 tickets priced at $10 each 

($100 total for each book). 

Please contact Gaylene Hughes, the organizer of the raffle if your Club is able to 

sell more tickets than is to be allocated. 

If you are concerned that your club would have difficulty selling tickets, please 

also let Gaylene know at the earliest opportunity. 

Given the impact of Covid-19 on many of our traditional Rotary fundraisers your 

support to make this Rotary Club of Hutt City raffle truly successful and help the 

District achieve a wonderful goal would be greatly appreciated.  

Gaylene’s details are listed at the end of this letter.  

 



 
Prizes in Raffle 

 

1st prize: A NEW 2022 Kia Picanto EX Auto 1.25Lt Auto Hatch (RRP $23,085 
incl orc). 

 
2nd prize: A Wellington Getaway Package valued at $2,000. 

 

3rd prize: A Hutt City New World Deluxe Grocery Hamper valued at over 
$1,000 

 

 

To keep things simple, each Club will be invoiced for the tickets being issued to 

them. Ticket sales open on 16 February and close on 9 May 2022. 

All ticket butts must be returned to the Rotary Club of Hutt City by an agreed 

date and the draw will then take place under police supervision at the Lower 

Hutt Police Station on 15 May 2022. 

I thank you all in advance for your support. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Mark Wheeler 

District Governor 

 

**************************************************************** 

Contact Gaylene Hughes for the return of your tickets and/or to organize 

delivery of additional tickets 

021 468804 

20B Witako Street, Epuni, Lower Hutt 5011 

gaylene@jdicoach.co.nz 

 

mailto:gaylene@jdicoach.co.nz


 


